Request for Withdrawal


	OGRR Number
	245
	OGRR Title
	Alignment with NERC Reliability Standard PRC-001-1, System Protection Coordination


	Date
	August 20, 2010


	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Glenn Hargrave on behalf of the System Protection Working Group (SPWG)

	E-mail Address
	GRHargrave@cpsenergy.com

	Company
	CPS Energy

	Phone Number
	210-353-4215

	Cell Number
	210-394-1313

	Market Segment
	Municipal


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


Pursuant to paragraph of Operating Guide Section 1.3.4.2, Withdrawal of an Operating Guide Revision Request, the SPWG withdraws OGRR245.  The concepts proposed in OGRR245 are included in Nodal Operating Guide Revision Request (NOGRR) 049, Alignment with NERC Reliability Standard PRC-001-1, System Protection Coordination, which is scheduled or consideration by the Operations Working Group (OWG).  
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